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NOTL: VERBALC DATED 26 JULY 1978 FROM TIIE DEPUTY PERMAMEMT 
REPRESENTATIVE OF ARGENTINA TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED 

TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 

The Deputy Permanent Representative of the Argentine Republic to the 
United Nations presents his compliments to the Secretary-General of the United 
Nations and has the honour to refer to his note PO 230 SOAF (2-2-T) of 18 May 1.978 
concerning the implementation of the provisions of Security Council 
resolution 410 (1977). 

In this connexion, the Government of Argentina wishes to reaffirm the 
statement in th- communication transmitted on 30 January 1978 to the Presid.ent of 
the Security Council (S/12551) and accordingly to reiterate that it has no 
contractual arrangements with South Africa for the supply of arms nor has it granted 
that country licences for the manufacture and maintenance of arms, munitions of 
aw type, equipment or military vehicles. 
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